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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 29 – 2025 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

EASTHAM PORT CONTROL – 
POTENTIAL INTERRUPTION OF SERVICE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the data and telephone lines to Eastham Port 

Control will be rerouted between 08.30 and 11.30 on 1 July 2025. 

The work has been scheduled around low water to minimize the impact of any 

interruption of service, and contingency measures, including battery backup and 

handheld VHF R/T, are in place. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 11.30 on 

1 July 2025. 
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